
                            Staffing Update 

Mrs Gilmour will be retiring from her post as 

Education Business Officer in the school office. 

Her last day in school will be the 28th June. 

 

Mrs Rankin and Mrs Barrett are retiring from 

their posts in the Early Years Class. Mrs Barrett 

will finish on the 28th June and Mrs Rankin will 

finish on 23rd June. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing them well for 

the future. They will all be very missed by the 

staff, pupils and parents in West Kilbride PS. 

 

 

 

 

Rights of the Fortnight 

 

Article 24 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 

 

Have a look on the UNCRC website to find 

out more.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Unacceptable Behaviour 

Please note that staff working within the building, 

have the right to ask you to leave should they 

experience verbal aggression or language of an 

intimidating or threatening nature.  

It is entirely unacceptable to speak to any member of 

staff in a threatening or abusive manner and this will 

not be tolerated.  

Necessary measures will be put in place should this 

happen. 

Thank you 

 

Kit Locker  

Donations are being accepted for pre-loved 

children’s sports equipment and clothing. 

There will be a stall at the Summer Fayre for 

these donations to be offered out. 

 

Important to Note 

 

May Holiday Dates  

Monday 29th May 

Tuesday 30th May – In-service day  

Summer Fayre  

Saturday 3rd June 12-2pm 

Show Dates  

Wednesday 14th @ 1pm and 5.30pm 

Thursday 15th @ 1pm 

P7 Leavers Event  

19th June 5pm -7pm 

Sports Day  

Tuesday 20th June 

P1-3 @ 1.15pm – 2pm 

P4-7 @ 2.10pm – 2.55pm 

Summer Church Service 

Thursday 22nd June  

Times TBC 

Summer Holiday 

School closes on Wed 28th June  

 

 

Head Teacher Update 
 As you will be aware, the HT post was 

advertised last term. I have received notification 

that the post has been re-advertised this week. I 

will keep you updated when a new Head Teacher 

is appointed.  

 

I would also like to make you aware that I will 

be leaving West Kilbride PS at the end of this 

session, as my family and I are relocating 

abroad. I have accepted a post in a school in 

Dubai and will be commencing this in August. 

I would like to thank those of you who have 

continually supported, not only myself in post, 

but the whole team here at                              

West Kilbride Primary.  

 

 

Mrs Nelson 

 

 

  

May Newsletter 

Summer Fayre  

Join us on the 3rd June for an afternoon of fun at the 

Summer Fayre! 

Admission £1  

Under 12’s go free!  

Huge Thank You to our Parent Council for the time 

and effort that has gone into the organising of this 

event. 

 


